
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JUNE 30, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 THIS COMING WEEK WE CELEBRATE THE 4TH OF JULY. AS SUCH, HERE ON WRVM YOU 

WILL UNDOUBTEDLY HEAR TOPICS RELATING TO OUR NATION’S BIRTHDAY ON SOME OF 

OUR REGULAR PROGRAMMING. IN ADDITION, I KNOW THAT BRIAN HAY, OUR MUSIC 

DIRECTOR, ALWAYS SCHEDULES A LOT OF GOOD PATRIOTIC MUSIC FOR YOUR 

LISTENING ENJOYMENT. 

THE STORMS THAT MOVED THROUGH OUR LISTENING AREA THIS PAST THURSDAY NIGHT 

REMINDS ME TO REMIND YOU TO PRAY FOR OUR RADIO INSTALLATIONS ACROSS THE 

STATE. WHEN THE STORMS COME UP, PRAY FOR GOD’S PROTECTION FOR OUR RADIO 

STATION TOWERS AND THE EQUIPMENT FOUND ON THEM.  

ANOTHER TIMELY PRAYER REQUEST IS FOR OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

TOMORROW. PRAY FOR SAFETY AS THEY TRAVEL. AND THEN ESPECIALLY FOR GOD’S 

LEADING AND WISDOM AS WE DISCUSS IMPORTANT ISSUES AND CONCERNS.  

BY THE WAY, OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS IS MADE UP OF VOLUNTEERS WHO GIVE OF 

THEIR TIME AND EXPERTIS TO HELP GUIDE THE DIRECTION OF OUR MINISTRY. I REPORT 

DIRECTLY TO THEM. THEY ARE LISTENERS WHO LOVE AND SUPPORT THE MINISTRY. 

FROM TIME TO TIME WE NEED TO RECRUIT NEW DIRECTORS. IF YOU HAVE AN INTEREST 

IN POSSIBLY BECOMING A MEMBER OF OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS, I INVITE YOU TO 

CONTACT ME HERE AT THE STATION. WE HAVE FOUR SCHEDULED MEETINGS EACH YEAR 

WITH OTHERS AS NEEDED. WHICH MIGHT HAPPEN ONCE OR TWICE A YEAR. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. 100% OF YOUR GIFT GOES TO 

PAY FOR THE EXPENSES OF BROADCASTING THE GOSPEL MESSAGE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


